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persons. Mr Gordon is the school’s Designated Safeguarding Lead and in his absence, Mrs Trusson, Miss Bridge, Ms Flagg 

and Mrs Gillman. 

 

 

Diary Dates 

          18th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

The rain did little to dampen spirits at this year’s 

Castle Cary and Ansford Carnival, with children 

dancing their way through the streets to the smiles 

and cheers of many – a big thank you to all who 

came out in the weather to support us! I am 

delighted to say that we won the school’s category, 

with the trophy set to return to our foyer shortly! If 

you would like to see a highlights video of the event, 

please visit our Gallery webpage!  

 

Year 2 travelled to Ansford on Tuesday to take 

part in the first group festival this term. Children 

enjoyed taking part in a range of running, jumping 

and throwing activities – alongside other Year 2 

peers from local schools.   

 

Merlin and Pendragon classes were treated to an 

afternoon of singing and wellbeing from Somerset 

Music. Children enjoyed all sorts of 

workshopped activities, from the funniest 

sounds to singing together 

in rounds – impressive for 

such young children!  

 

Speaking of Merlin Class, 

they will be joined by Miss Emily Young – a trainee 

teacher - learning her craft from the brilliant Miss 

Morris and her team for the remainder of the 

autumn term.  

https://www.countessgythaprimary.co.uk/gallery/
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Parents’ evening meetings are due to take place next week 

– if you need to check or amend your booking, please 

speak to Mrs Annetts in the school office as soon as 

possible. Please note, that there will be no enrichment 

clubs running during the week; after school care will 

remain available for those booked in.   

 

Next year’s academic calendar is now available on our 

school website – a copy has also been attached to the end 

of this edition of the Diary Dates.  

 

Finally, the children are also very much looking forward to 

the PTFA disco on Friday 25th – please return any slips to the school office as soon as 

possible.  

 

https://www.countessgythaprimary.co.uk/school-timings-term-dates-and-holidays/
https://www.countessgythaprimary.co.uk/school-timings-term-dates-and-holidays/
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I would like you to join me in congratulating the following children who were recognised       

this week by their teachers for excellent hard work and dedication: 
 

Merlin Class will be joining our Praise Assemblies in the second half of the Autumn term. 

 

Pendragon – Roma has been chosen as Pendragon’s Star of the Week, for her great attitude 

to her learning – keep it up, Roma! Well done to Lydia, whose fantastic work in R.E. is a 

real standout treat – brilliant to hear, Lydia! 

 

King Arthur – This week, we are celebrating Arthur as Miss Bridge’s Star of the Week, for 

being a kind friend and making sure everyone has someone to play with on the playground 

– wonderful to hear, Arthur! King Arthur’s Worker of the Week goes to Harriet, for her 

excellent description of the Ice Queen in her English work, including expanded noun phrases 

and similes – very impressive, Harriet!   
  

Excalibur – Sebastian has been awarded the Star of the Week in Excalibur, for showing 

great commitment to join his handwriting to improve his work further – brilliant news, 

Seb! Mrs Trusson’s Worker of the Week is Freddie W, for his good use of possessive 

apostrophes and working hard to improve his reasoning skills in maths by adding greater 

detail - keep it up, Freddie! 
 

Lancelot – The Star in Lancelot class this week is Ella, for always demonstrating a positive, 

ready-to-learn attitude and showing kindness to others in the class - well done, Ella! Mr 

Gallagher’s Worker of the Week is awarded to Frayer, for demonstrating a positive attitude 

in booster; an excellent advert for her robot dog – showing great teamwork! 

 

A special mention to Phoebe in Excalibur, for racing in a mud run recently – receiving a 

medal for completing the 2km course! Congratulations to Emily in King Arthur, who wears 

her silver Blue Peter badge with pride following her charity work over the last year – an 

amazing achievement!  

 

Mr Gordon 
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TASKMASTER CLUB –  

TO BE CONTINUED……… 

ON TUESDAYS 

 

 

Taskmaster Club has been running 

this term and we have had great 

fun… 

 

 

If your child would like to join, payment needs to 

be made directly to Taskmaster for £25 per child 

for the 5 weeks. 

  
Register a Child for Taskmaster Club - November 2024 

Please note Taskmaster Club will not 

be running on Tuesday 19th November. 

https://taskmastereducation.com/cart
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£450 

Payment Reminders 
 

 
 

 

Lancelot & Year 5 Excalibur Class swimming - £22.50 

Excalibur Year 4 and King Arthur Year 3 swimming - £22.50 

Pantomime £3.50 

Cineworld Trip £3.80 
 

 
 

 

A new enrichment club will be starting after half term on Thursdays with Mrs 

Feierabend. This will be Christmas Craft Club and will be for children in Year 3 and 

Year 4. 

Please let the office know if your child is interested in joining.  

Places are limited. 
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The new menu is now live on ParentPay.  

 

Please remember that all children in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 have the option to take 

up a free lunch (including the new packed lunch option) via the Universal Infant Free 

School Meal Scheme.  

 

Families in receipt of Free School Meals will also be entitled to this extra choice.  

 

All meals are charged at £2.65 for paying families.  

 

All Allergens for meals are available on our website: 

New Menu Website Link (November 2024 - February 2025) 

Allergens Website Link 

 

 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/countess-gytha-primary-school/UploadedDocument/1cc7819a-0197-4e0a-b2be-9ba4a72e240a/menu-leaflet-template.pdf
https://www.countessgythaprimary.co.uk/school-meals/
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They have 
arrived!!… 

Visit any Tesco Store in the 
local Yeovil area to help the 

school be in with a chance of 
receiving additional funding 

from Tesco’s Community Grant! 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Every Friday 

 
FRIDAY TUCKSHOP 
Every Friday morning breaktime - 20p 

Monday 21st October Please note that there will be no enrichment clubs this week. 

Monday 21st October Year 5 & Year 6 Swimming at Wincanton Leisure Centre (session 6) 

Monday 21st October  Cross Country Race 3 @ Huish Park, Yeovil. Letter sent home or from 

the school office. 

Monday 21st October  Parents’ Evening  

Tuesday 22nd October School Tours for New Intake 2025 at 9.30am and 2pm 

Wednesday 23rd October  Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 24th October  Hockey tournament at Westfield Academy. Selected children only. 

Friday 25th October  PTFA Disco – Disco slips sent out or available from the school office. 

 

 

Monday 28th October – 

Friday 1st November 

Half Term – school closed 

Wednesday 30th October Deadline for ordering lunches, booking Breakfast Club and After School 

Childcare for the week beginning Monday 4th November 2024. 

Monday 4th November  Back to School Autumn Term 2 

Enrichment clubs – New groups for Term 2 start for all clubs apart 

from Film Club and Mindfulness Club which remain with the same 

group. 

Monday 4th November Year 3 & Year 4 Swimming at Wincanton Leisure Centre (session 1) 

Monday 11th November  Imago Photography in school for Individual and sibling photographs. 

Thursday 14th November School Tours for New Intake 2025 at 9.30am  

Thursday 21st November  Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & 6 Cineworld Trip. 

Friday 22nd November   Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Cineworld Trip. 

Tuesday 26th November  Year 5 Ansford Dance Festival – letter sent home 17.10.24 

Friday 29th November  PTFA Christmas Fair 

 

Wednesday 11th December  School Christmas Lunch – Book via ParentPay  

Friday 13th December  Dick Whittington Pantomime in school.   

Friday 20th December  Last day of school term. 
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Starting at a secondary or upper school in 

September (somerset.gov.uk) 
 

https://www.somerset.gov.uk/children-families-and-education/applying-for-school/starting-at-a-secondary-or-upper-school-in-september/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR2SQBK8W8zleJLhfR4Afz9rBhAbCf7mEPqZEw_OaTaSC-AuhsU1jcnvfPk_aem_877zG-8WW6cVyVgpa8KDhQ
https://www.somerset.gov.uk/children-families-and-education/applying-for-school/starting-at-a-secondary-or-upper-school-in-september/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR2SQBK8W8zleJLhfR4Afz9rBhAbCf7mEPqZEw_OaTaSC-AuhsU1jcnvfPk_aem_877zG-8WW6cVyVgpa8KDhQ
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